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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act would change when a lump sum payment for permanent partial disability has to be
made. (Flesch Readability Score: 65.1).

Requires an insurer to make a lump sum payment of a permanent partial disability award if the
worker waives reconsideration of the notice of closure or the award has become final by operation of
law.
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